
 

  

 

 

CLUB CIRCULAR - 3, 2017/18 

 
Subject: WAFC Community Facilities Fund – Expressions of Interest 

 

Date:  21st February 2018 

 

From:  Josh Bowler 

  Acting Manager Participation & Engagement 

  West Australian Football Commission 

  Email: jbowler@wafc.com.au  

 

Audience: Club Committees 

 

 

Summary: 

 

Expressions of interest and applications are 

sought for clubs to access facility 

development funding via the WAFC 

Community Facilities Fund. 

 

Club Action: 

 

If planning or considering a facility upgrade 

contact Matt Hansen on 9287 5507 to 

discuss your project. 

 

 
WAFC is seeking expression of Interest /Applications for the Community Facilities Fund.  
 
The WAFC Community Facilities Fund aims to supplement efforts at a strategic level to ensure football has 
access to quality facilities to support the future growth of the game.  It is the intention of the WAFC that the 
CFF acts as ‘seed’ funding to attract additional funds to football facilities. 
 
The WAFC Community Facilities Fund is available to all WAFL clubs, District and Regional Football 
Development Councils, and incorporated junior and senior community football clubs.  Funding priority will 
be given to: 

• projects that are of strategic value to football and align with identified WAFC Strategic Facility 
objectives; and 

• projects that maximise additional funds attracted to football through either Local, State or Federal 
Government funding sources. 

 
If your club is interested in enquiring about funding please contact Matt Hansen 9287 5507 to discuss your 
project. Please note the CSRFF small grants application process is currently open so there is further 
opportunity to apply for funding.  Proposals will need to be discussed with the WAFC before March 9th, 
2018. 
 
Contact: 

Matthew Hansen 

Facilities Manager 

E: mhansen@wafc.com.au | P: 9287 5507 
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